
Principal’s Message:
Hello Hutton Families and Happy New Year!!!

I’m very proud of our Hutton students! They have worked extremely 

hard over the past few months to adapt to school in a new way. 

Last night our board provided an update regarding the phasing 

in of more grades. As, I’ve always stated before, we are here to 

work together to ensure a smooth and safe transition. Please be 

sure to check the district website for updates for upcoming parent 

webinars and important information about the phase in process. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. Please 

reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns as we move 

forward. I'm honored and so proud to be a Hutton Hawk and am 

grateful for our wonderful community!

A Heart for Hutton,

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

HUTTON ATTENDANCE HOTLINE: 354- 3060

Upcoming Events: 
January 18 – Martin Luther King, 
Jr Holiday, no school

January 20 – Grade 3 attending 
in person. More information to 
follow

Drop off and Pick up
Thank you, Hutton families, for your flexibility as we work to improve 
our drop off and pick-up procedures. If you would like more information 
about Hutton morning drop off and afternoon pick up, please see the 
documents linked below.
Line up and Driving Map 2020-21.pdf
Entire Grounds Map.pdf

COVID-19 Safety Reminders:
Parents, as you walk students to and from school, please be mindful of 
social distancing and cloth face coverings. Remember, little eyes are 
watching, and you are the best role models for your children. Thank you 
for keeping everyone safe!

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to 
2nd Grade Teacher 
Anna Muelheims, our 
newest National Board 
Certified Teacher!

This month our social emotional 
focus is honesty! Join us this 

month by talking with your 
children about what honesty 

means to your family. 

We need spare clothes! If you have clothing your child 
has grown out of, sizes 5 up, please consider donating 
to our office. Items like pants, shirts, sweatshirts, socks 
and hats and mittens are great to have on hand in case 
students have accidents or get wet at recess. Be watching on  

Friday’s for the  
“HAWK SQUAWK”! 
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https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/bbae867eb965a7fe33e5f8f5aac272eb/Line_up_and_Driving_Map_2020-21.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/ded6a61296d2a83bc627959c5e8bed86/Entire_Grounds_Map.pdf


Hutton Hawk Spirit Fridays! Calling all students, parents, staff and community members! Join us every Friday and show pride in our school community by wearing your favorite Hutton Hawk gear!

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 

Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude

Always show respect

Will follow directions

Keep everyone safe

Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Like us on Facebook! 
Thank you to Summit, our 

community partner!

We are monitoring students 
closely for health and safety. 

Out of an abundance of caution, 
if your child has the following 

symptoms;
	y Cough
	y Fever
	y Loss of taste/ smell
	y Shortness of breath

Please keep them home and call 
the school nurse. Linda Miller, 

Nurse 509-904-7279

Levy 2021
Learn more about Spokane Public 

School’s replacement levy! The 
replacement levy supports essential 

programs, services and people. 

Click here to learn more: 
Renewal Levy Information.

PTG News
Many thanks to everyone who 
participated in the 2020 Hutton 
Virtual Bookfair! Our final book 
sales came to $3,525.69 and the 
Scholastic dollars earned will 
be used by the PTG for future 
purchasing of books for the Hutton 
staff, library, students and student 
activities.

Winter Weather
We have hit our cold weather 
season! Please make sure your 
student has appropriate clothing- 
hats, gloves and warm coats, 
to wear outside for recesses. 
For more information about our 
school district’s weather policies, 
visit www.spokaneschools.org/
weather.

Health  
Check 
Required
Students: 
Student Health Check Link

Hutton Visitors: 
Hutton Visitor Health Check Link

https://www.spokaneschools.org/levy
https://weba.spokaneschools.org/Attestation/Staff/AttestStudent
https://weba.spokaneschools.org/Attestation/Student/Visitor/1001

